Community members and parents are invited to attend the Thornlie Senior High School Parent and Citizen General Meeting on Monday March 16th 2020 - 6pm in the staffroom. The P&C contributes to the school in a variety of ways. New members are always welcome to attend meetings and we encourage parent participation through the P&C.  Meetings are held each term and are advertised on the electronic sign at the front of the school and on the website rolling sidebar.

I urge you to consider attending our friendly and efficient P&C Meetings to show our 1200 students that we do value them and perhaps we can brainstorm way to invite the wider community to support our school and student council to run events over the next 12 months.

Lets aim for a membership group of over 20!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Phone Michelle Manolas (Present) if you wish to get involved or require more information.
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